
The government will be tabling a comprehensive response to these recommendations. 
But the Sub-Committee wants to ensure that matters do not rest there, because the 
developing world’s debt crisis is not going to be solved in the next year, or even the next 
several years. There are many things that we will not be able to fully anticipate or 
sufficiently explore in this report. A continuing political process is therefore needed to 
review and update Canadian initiatives on the North-South agenda. Accordingly, as one of 
our first recommendations, we urge the government to establish a high-level advisory task 
force on international debt and adjustment, to include representatives from government, 
business, the NGO and academic communities, and from the Third World. In addition to 
providing expert monitoring of progress on the Sub-Committee’s recommendations, such a 
body should be an ongoing source of ideas for future Canadian action. To ensure continued 
parliamentary input, we recommend that the task force report its findings at least 
annually to this Committee.
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